
Headteacher Weekly Newsletter
-Mrs Wright

Date: Friday 15th December 2023

Excellence for every child every day

Issue 12

Y1 Morning Rivelin Walk
Year 1 enjoyed a walk down 
Rivelin Valley this morning as 
part of our English work. They 
had an amazing time spotting 
local wildlife including herons 
and Mandarin ducks. They can't 
wait to write all about their 
experience next week! 

Eat Your Sprouts!
On Wednesday, Oliver and Reuben took part 
in encouraging children to eat their sprouts 
on their Christmas dinner plates. Well done 
Oliver and Rueben for counting them up and 
handing out the stickers of praise. Well done 
Preya and Mrs M for eating yours! 

Movie Night raised £500!
Not only did the children enjoy being 
in school last week for movie and 
pyjamas, we managed to raise £500 
for our school too!
The children loved the experience so 
we will be planning another Movie 
Night for later in the academic year. 

Christmas Performances 
Galore!
The children this week have 
been amazing stars on stage. 
From our youngest children in 
Nursery and Reception to our 
oldest in Y6, children have 
showcased their creative 
performance skills and 
entertained our school 
community. Thank you to our 
families for supporting these 
memorable events-
particularly those of you who 
stood out in the rain during the 
Christmas Carol Concert on 
Tuesday! 


